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Sounds like the bill is a way to terminate a word in the constitution allowing the rights 

for citizens to bare arms and be apart of any part of the countries protection and well-

being let alone the states. By changing the word it degates that right and twists the 

perception for police or military to act to further oppress lawful, innocent citizens who 

own firearms and make them criminal and furthers the end-goal of a police state and 

essentially what the Germans and Soviets did to their people for absolute control. We 

the People, not we the government. 

 

This testimony may not be much, but I must say it's a sad act and you should be 

ashamed for even being apart of it. 

Big no. 


